DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS

Notice

All the students of 2™, 4" and 6" Semester are hereby informed that a
Parent-Teacher meeting is scheduled to be held on 07.05.2019 at 11 a.m. in
the Department of Physics, Asansol Girls’ College, Asansol.

Parents/Guardians are requested to attend this interactive session for
discussion on their daughter’s progress in class and other matters.
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